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National Exchange Retired Employees’ 
Association 

February 2024 e-Newsletter 

West Georgia Chapter 
Despite the freezing temperatures we had a 
good turnout at the Jan 
uary West Georgia AREA luncheon.  
(Welcome Donita Nobles  ... Our newest 
member! Congratulations on your retirement) 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
  


